
Gentry Locke Welcomes John P.
Brown to its Richmond Office
RICHMOND, Va. (November 8, 2021) – The Virginia law firm,
Gentry Locke is pleased to welcome John P. (J.P.) Brown to its
Richmond  office.  Brown  will  work  in  the  firm’s  insurance
litigation practice.

“J.P.’s  litigation  experience  and  knowledge  of  Virginia’s
state and federal courts will be a tremendous asset to our
clients. We are very excited to have him join our growing
litigation team Richmond,” said Managing Partner, Monica T.
Monday.

Brown joins Gentry Locke from an Am Law 200 firm, where he
litigated cases in the United States District Courts for the
Eastern and Western Districts of Virginia.

He previously served as a judicial clerk to the Honorable
Henry E. Hudson, U.S. District Judge for the Eastern District
of  Virginia;  the  Honorable  Randolph  A.  Beales,  Court  of
Appeals of Virginia; and several judges in the Circuit Court
of  Henrico  County,  Virginia.  Before  beginning  his  legal
career, Brown served as an Intelligence Officer in the United
States Marine Corps. During his commission, he received three
Navy Marine Corps Commendation Medals.

Brown received his B.S. degree from the United States Naval
Academy and his J.D. from the University of Richmond School of
Law.
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